
 

 

          April 1, 2020 

 

To: Ms.Sharon Vegh, Economic Development Corporation of North Simcoe      

Re: Public Support for COVID-19 

 

Dear Ms.Vegh, 

In response to the COVID-19 outbreak, the need for extra protection has become apparent. For the 
month of April, Schott Gemtron Midland would like to offer to Midland and surrounding area businesses 
up to 10 pieces per entity free tempered glass to assist with distancing between customers and staff.  
Many businesses, are already installing and using plexiglass as protective shield. But, tempered glass 
being more hygienic than any other polymer based material, will stand up better to rigorous cleaning 
without fading or scratching.  Standard size is 27” x 41” but custom sizes are available to match the needs 
of each business.   Please contact Russ Barron (Russ.barron@schott.com) for more information and 
details.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Klaus Schneider 
Plant Manager, SCHOTT Gemtron Canada Corp. 


